

9-11-18

9/14/18

Sat. 11:30 stake out where bldg could go.

B.E. will call Kevin Fri. setting blocks

" will call about insulation (spray)

M.W. - will contact Mr. Mike's re: cost of supplies; water, etc.

Need a coordinator of volunteers to host Depot. Chamber should be contacted for hosting help.

B.E. - Building committee

Event committee

HALLOWEEN

Linda  
Mark  
Keith  
Dottie

Ty Meier has offered a flat screen for conference rm.

Will move June's piano ASAP.

A group met recently re: painting covered bridge. It's still a go either fall of 2018 or early 2019.

Fund raising by M.W. & L.D.

Letters ready to go. Need info of new people who ~~might~~ might sponsor.

Memberships renew in Dec.

(15 members w/ 3 lifetime)

Bldg. E.M. has been fixing leaks

Deck window don't all close yet.

Top priority now covers w/ tarp (after S.S. Night)

7:00 9/25 Tues lions would like to have a board mtg. (directors)

ok. cost of window decals

F.N. — who would have a gift to cover  
Pullman?

Adjourned